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Dear Parents & Members of Our School Community 
/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǿƘƻ ǿŜǊŜ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƳŀƧƻǊ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ŦƻǊ нлмт ς Ψ.ƻƎŀƴ .ƛƴƎƻΩΦ ¢ƘŜ 
ƴƛƎƘǘ ǘǊǳƭȅ ǿŀǎ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǝŎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ 
ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ōǳǘ ŀƭǎƻ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǳƎƘǎ ŀƴŘ Ŧǳƴ 
ƎŜƴŜǊŀǘŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘΦ 
!ƴ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜǎ ŎƻǳƴǘƭŜǎǎ ƘƻǳǊǎ ƻŦ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎΦ 
¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ  /ŀǊƭŀ 5ƛ [ŀǧŜΣ 5ŀƴƛŜƭŀ aŜǎǎƛƴŀΣ [ǳŎȅ ¢ŜƳōȅΣ 5ŀƳƛǊŀ 
wŜƭƻǘŀΣ WǳŘȅ [ǳŎŀǎΣ /ŀǊƻƭ ¦ƴƪƻǾƛŎƘΣ {ŀǊŀƘ /ƘŀǜƛŜƭŘΣ .ŜƭƛƴŘŀ 
IŀƳƳƻƴŘΣ [ȅƴŘŀƭ DŀƭƭŀƎƘŜǊΣ wȅŀƴ Ǿƻƴ .ŜǊƎƘŜƛƳ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƛƴƛǝŀƭ 
ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴΦ ¢ƻ wȅŀƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ {ƛȄ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ǾƛŘŜƻ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴΦ ¢ƻ /ŀǊƭŀ 5ƛ [ŀǧŜΣ 5ŀƳƛǊŀ ϧ bƛŎƪ wŜƭƻǘŀΣ WǳŘȅ 
[ǳŎŀǎΣ bƛŎƻƭŀ [ƻǾŜƧƻȅΣ /ŀǊƻƭ ¦ƴƪƻǾƛŎƘΣ {ƛƳƻƴŜ [ƻǊōŜŜǊΣ  DŜǊŀǊŘ IǳǊǎǘ 
ŀƴŘ WŀƳƛŜ .ƻƎƻƛŀǎ ŦƻǊ ǎŜǩƴƎ ǳǇ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ ! ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ WƻƘƴ 
··LLL ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǳǎ ǘƘŜ ǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ wƛŎ 5Ŝƭ tƛȊȊƻ ŦƻǊ 
Ƙƛǎ ŀǎǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ !ƭǎƻ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ƻƴ 
ǘƘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘΥ /ŀǊƭŀ 5ƛ [ŀǧŜΣ .ŜƭƛƴŘŀ IŀƳƳƻƴŘΣ /ŀǊƻƭ ¦ƴƪƻǾƛŎƘΣ !ƭŜȄ ŀƴŘ 
5Ŝƴƴƛǎ DŀǾǊŀƴƛŎΣ {ƛƳƻƴŜ [ƻǊōŜŜǊΣ {ŀǊŀƘ /ƘŀǜƛŜƭŘΣ 5ŀƳƛǊŀ wŜƭƻǘŀΣ 
[ȅƴŘŀƭ DŀƭƭŀƎƘŜǊΣ {ǘŜǾŜƴ ϧ [ǳŎȅ ¢ŜƳōȅΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ŀƭǎƻ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ōŀǊ ǎǘŀũΥ 
Wŀƴ ŀƴŘ /ƘǊƛǎ hΩ.ǊƛŜƴ ŀƴŘ [ƛȊ ŀƴŘ [ƛƴŘǎŀȅ hΩ{ǳƭƭƛǾŀƴΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ 
ǘƘƻǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǘŀȅŜŘ ōŜƘƛƴŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀŎƪŜŘ ŎƘŀƛǊǎΣ 
ǘŀōƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƭŜŀƴŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǾŜƴǳŜΦ CƛƴŀƭƭȅΣ ŀ ƳŀǎǎƛǾŜ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ bŀǘ .ƻƎƻƛŀǎ ǿƘƻǎŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘƛǎ  
ǿƘƻƭŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿŀǎ ǎǳǇŜǊōΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ƻƴŜ ŀƴŘ ŀƭƭΦ  
 
²ŜƭŎƻƳŜΥ ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ DŜƳƳŀ /ŀƴŀƭƛƴƛ ŀƴŘ IŀǊǊƛŜǘ 
aŀƛƴƎŀǊŘ ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ōƻǘƘ ōŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ŭƴŀƭ ǇǊŀŎǝŎǳƳ 
όƛƴǘŜǊƴǎƘƛǇύ ŀǘ {ǘΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎΩ ǘƘƛǎ ǘŜǊƳΦ  DŜƳƳŀ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƛƴ tǊŜ-
YƛƴŘȅ ŀƴŘ YƛƴŘȅ ǿƘƛƭǎǘ IŀǊǊƛŜǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ tǊŜ-tǊƛƳŀǊȅ 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ .ƻǘƘ ƭŀŘƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ƻŦ bƻǘǊŜ 5ŀƳŜΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛǎƘ 
ǘƘŜƳ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ŭƴŀƭ ǇǊŀŎǝŎǳƳ ŀƴŘ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŜƴƧƻȅ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎΦ  
/ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴΥ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƪŜŜǇ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ {ƛȄ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ 
ŀǊŜ ǇǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ /ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ǎŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƛǘƘκƭƛŦŜ ƧƻǳǊƴŜȅΦ  ¢ƘŜ /ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴ aŀǎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƴŜȄǘ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ мм !ǳƎǳǎǘ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ŀǘ сΦллǇƳ ǎƘŀǊǇΦ .ƛǎƘƻǇ 5ƻƴŀƭŘ {ǇǊƻȄǘƻƴ 
ό!ǳȄƛƭƛŀǊȅ .ƛǎƘƻǇ ƻŦ tŜǊǘƘύ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ Ƴŀǎǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ 
{ƛȄ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƻŎŎŀǎƛƻƴΦ  

 
/ƻŘŜ ƻŦ /ƻƴŘǳŎǘΥ {ǘΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎΩ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ŀ /ƻŘŜ ƻŦ /ƻƴŘǳŎǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ŎƭŜŀǊƭȅ ǎǘŀǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŀǝƻƴǎ 
ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ōȅ ŀƭƭ ǎǘŀũ ŀǘ {ǘΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎΩΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΣ 

ŀƴŘ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ǎǇŜƴŘǎ ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ǝƳŜ ŀǘ {ǘ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎΩΦ ¢ƘŜ {ǘΦ 
¢ƘƻƳŀǎΩ /ƻŘŜ ƻŦ /ƻƴŘǳŎǘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΦ  
!ƴȅ .ǊŜŀŎƘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƻŘŜ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ǊŜǇƻǊǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΦ !ƭƭ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŀƴŘ 
ǿŜƭŦŀǊŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴκǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǎ ƻǳǊ ǇǊƛƳŀǊȅ ǇǊƛƻǊƛǘȅΦ ¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ 
ǘƘŜ ǊŜƳŀƛƴŘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΣ L ǿƛƭƭ ōǊƛŜƅȅ ƻǳǘƭƛƴŜ ǿƘŀǘ ŜŀŎƘ /ƻƴŘǳŎǘ 
{ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ ƛǎ ŀƴŘ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜǎ ƻŦ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ Ƴŀȅ ƭƻƻƪ ƭƛƪŜ 
ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ǇŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ ǇŜǊǎǇŜŎǝǾŜΦ  
 
/ƻƴŘǳŎǘ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ мΥ ¸ƻǳ ŀŎǘ ǎŀŦŜƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳǇŜǘŜƴǘƭȅΦ  
 
¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜǎ ŀǊŜ ǿŀȅǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ŏŀƴ ŀŘƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ /ƻƴŘǳŎǘ 
ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ мΥ  
 
¶ 5ǊƻǇ ƻũ ŀƴŘ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛƴ ŀŎŎƻǊŘŀƴŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

ƎǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ǇǊƻǇŜǊ ǇǊƻŎŜŘǳǊŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƭŀǘŜ ŘǊƻǇ ƻũǎ 
ŀƴŘ ŜŀǊƭȅ ǇƛŎƪǳǇǎΦ 

¶ 9ƴǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ ǝƳŜΣ ŘǊŜǎǎŜŘ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜƭȅ 
ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜŎŜǎǎŀǊȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ 
ŦƻƻŘΦ  

¶ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ǘŀƪŜƴ ŀƴŘκƻǊ 
ŎƛǊŎǳƭŀǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎ ǇŜǊƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 
ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ-ǿƛŘŜ ǿŜō ŀƴŘ ŀƳƻƴƎǎǘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΦ  

¶ .Ŝ ƳƛƴŘŦǳƭ ŀƴŘ ǾƛƎƛƭŀƴǘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘκǊŜƴǎ ƛƴǘŜǊƴŜǘ ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅΦ {ŜŜƪ 
ŀŘǾƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǎǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŜȄǇŜǊǘǎ ŀƴŘκƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭκ
ǎǘŀũ ŀǎ ƴŜŎŜǎǎŀǊȅΦ  

 
!ŘǾŀƴŎŜŘ bƻǝŎŜΥ tƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ му !ǳƎǳǎǘ ƛǎ ŀ tǳǇƛƭ 
CǊŜŜ 5ŀȅΦ ¢ƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǘƘƛǊŘ Řŀȅ ƻŦ tǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ 
[ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ±ƛǎƛōƭŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΦ  
 
{ŎƘƻƻƭκtŀǊƛǎƘ aŀǎǎΥ ¢Ƙƛǎ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ р !ǳƎǳǎǘΣ ŀǘ рΦолǇƳ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ŬƊƘ tŀǊƛǎƘκ{ŎƘƻƻƭ aŀǎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΦ ¢ƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ hƴŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 
ŀƴŘ aǊǎΦ aƛƎƭƛƻǊŜ ŀǊŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ aŀǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŀǳǎŀƎŜ ǎƛȊȊƭŜΦ Lǘ 
ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ǇŀŎƪŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǊŀƊŜǊǎ ǿƛǘƘ {ǘΦ 
¢ƘƻƳŀǎΩ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ  
 

With regards and best wishes 

Justin Tuohy 
Principal 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

FRIDAY 
04 AUGUST 

Year 6 Confirmation 
Retreat (School Hall) 

SATURDAY 

05 AUGUST 

School/Parish Mass 

5:30pm followed by 

Sausage Sizzle 

Yr1 organising 

TUESDAY 

08 AUGUST 

P&F Meeting 
9am Library 

WEDNESDAY 
09 AUGUST 

Yr6 attending 
Parish Mass 

FRIDAY  
11 AUGUST 

Confirmation 
6pm 

TUESDAY 
15 AUGUST 

Feast of the 
Assumption Mass 

8:45am 
& 

School Board Meeting 
7pm 

WEDNESDAY 
16 AUGUST 

Book Week Dress-up 
Parade 

FRIDAY 
18 AUGUST 

Pupil Free DayðStaff 
Professional 

LearningðVisible 
Learning 

tŀǝŜƴŎŜ 
 

aȅ CŀǘƘŜǊΣ L ǇǊŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ L Ƴŀȅ ƘŀǾŜ ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜ 
 ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǝŜǎ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜΦ 

aŀȅ L ŎƻǊǊŜŎǘ Ƴȅ ŦŀǳƭǘǎΣ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ Ƴŀȅ ƴƻǘ ŘŜǎǘǊƻȅ  
Ƴȅ ǇŜŀŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǘŀƪŜ ŦǊƻƳ ƳŜ Ƴȅ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘΤ ƘŜƭǇ ƳŜ ǘƻ  

ŎŜƴǘǊŜ Ƴȅ ƭƛŦŜ ƛƴ ōǊƛƎƘǘƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƘƻǇŜΦ 
 

!ƳŜƴΦ 



 

 

 

Religion News 
 

 

Confirmation 
 
 

Over the past few months the Year 6 class have been preparing to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. They have been 
learning about The Holy Spirit, Pentecost and the Gifts of the Holy Spirit. 
This Friday 4 August they have their Retreat Day. This day is a time for reflection, discussion and activities based around 
their final preparations before receiving the Sacrament. Father Wayne will be visiting the children on the day. 
 

On Tuesday 8
 
August Bishop Don Sproxton will be visiting the Year 6 students. He is coming to speak with them as he is 

officiating the Sacramental Mass.  
 

The Confirmation Mass is Friday 11 August at 6pm. 
 

Thank you to Mr von Bergheim who has prepared the children to receive the Sacrament. Please keep the Year 6 children 
in your prayers over the next two weeks.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
God of all ages, 

You send out Your Spirit to touch the hearts of all people, so that they may believe in You and in 
Jesus whom You sent. 

Look kindly on all candidates for Confirmation as they listen to Your voice. 
Open their hearts to Your Spirit and bring to fulfillment the good work that You have begun in them. 

As these children prepare for Confirmation, make them an instrument of Your love. 
Teach them to reverence what is holy in others, and to be patient with what they do not understand. 

We pray that You will continue to guide them and sustain them. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord 

 
Amen 

 

 

Kelly Migliore  

FOUND:  We have some ladies sunglasses in a case found on the pavement near St Thomasô.  If 

you have lost yours please contact the office.   

 

LOST:  School jumpersðwith the continued cold weather many children are advising us they 

canôt find their jumpers.  We ask everyone to please check at home, in the wash and in the bottom 

of school bags in case you accidently have another students.  Also a good time to remind parents 

that all clothing, especially hats, jumpers and wet weather jackets should be clearly labelled with 

your childôs name.  We canôt find the owner without this. 
 

Many thanks 

School Psychologist appointments 
 

School Psychologist Leigh Thomas will be visiting the school on the morning of Thursday 17 August. If you have a learning/

behaviour/parenting issue with your child and would like a brief confidential consultation to provide you with some 

information or direction and were unable to book for the last sessions, please ring the office and make a booking on 9286 9500. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Kell  

                  tǊƻǘŜŎǝǾŜ .ŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜ 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǘŜǊƳ ŀƭƭ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ǘƻ ¸ŜŀǊ {ƛȄ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ άtǊƻǘŜŎǝǾŜ .ŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊǎ 
tǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜέΦ  aƻǎǘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜ ōǳǘ ƴŜǿ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ƴŀȅ ƴƻǘ ōŜΦ 
.Ŝƭƻǿ ƛǎ ǎƻƳŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΦ 
 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΦ 

Colds 
  

Upper respiratory tract infections or colds are everywhere, especially in winter, so it is almost impossible to stop 
children from catching them. Her are some points which may help:  
§  Teach your child to cover his/her nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing, and to wash hands 

 straight afterwards.  We recommend coughing into their elbow. 
§  Hands should be washed after blowing noses and before eating. 
§  Use tissues once and then throw them in the bin. (Avoid using handkerchiefs.) 
§  Keep your child home from school if he/she has a cold/cough/fever/pain. 
§  Make sure that your children eat a balanced diet of plenty of healthy foods. 
§  Keep children away from smoke ï it irritates their eyes and nasal passages, making it more likely that 

 they will catch a cold.  
What to do if your child gets a cold 
No treatment will cure a cold or make it go away more quickly, but you can help your child feel more 
comfortable: 
Rest: This need not be in bed. 
Provide extra drinks: If your child doesnôt want to drink much, try giving lots of small sips of 
water, milk or juice, or iceblocks to suck for older children. 



 

 

 

Are you leaving St Thomasô at the end of 2017? 
 

Please remember we require a terms notice in writing if your child/ren will not be returning to St Thomasô for 2018 (this does 

not include Year 6). 

 

We have a number of families on our waitlists who we would love to give a clearer indication of availability and request that 

you let us know as soon as possible if your child/ren will not be here next year. 

 

Remember by giving us a Terms notice you will avoid any additional fees and charges. 

 

Student Departure Forms are available from the office. 

 

Thank you 

School Fees 
 

All school fees should be finalised this term.  Final statements have been 

posted.  We ask that all outstanding accounts are settled prior to the end of 

Term 3. 

 

Should you wish to discuss your fees please contact Leanne  Hancock on:  

finance@stthomas.wa.edu.au  
 
 

 

Earn and Learn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to be taking part in the 2017 Woolworths Earn & Learn program. During the previous campaigns, we were able to purchase 
some great resources for our school with the points we earned. Realising how lucky we are at St Thomasô and as part of the schoolôs 
commitment to Christian Service, this year we would like to use the points to redeem resources that we can donate to those less fortunate 
than ourselves. So we will be sending what we earn to the schools we are establishing links with in East Timor. 
From now until September 19th 2017, you can collect stickers at Woolworths that go towards Earn & Learn points. For every $10 you spend 
at Woolworths, you will receive a sticker. These stickers can then be given to your children to collect on a special sticker card. The sticker 
cards can be downloaded and printed off using the following link https://d4iqe7beda780.cloudfront.net/resources/site/wr/files/
earn_and_learn_2017_sticker_sheet.pdf  
 
Once it is completed, the children simply bring it back to school. The collection box is located just outside the Makerspace. The more points 
we earn, the more we can redeem for those children and schools in East Timor. We are grateful for your support and look forward to a 
successful program. If you have any questions, please ask Mrs Migliore or Mr von Bergheim.  
 

Entertainment Books are here! 
 

Orders yours today and help us with fundraisingé 
 

This year we are again selling Entertainment Books to help with fundraising. The books sell for $70 and we keep $14 for every one we sell. 

 

The Entertainment Book gives you access to thousands of up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers for Perthôǎ best restaurants, caf®ôǎΣ attractions and more. Plus 
it offers the best in market prices for thousands of hotels, resorts, car rentals, theme parks, groceries, petrol and shopping that you can use whenever you 

like until 1 June 2018. 

 

The Entertainment Books are available as a book (with a gold card and vouchers) or as a digital membership that puts all the offers in the book on your 

smartphone to redeem at the touch of a button. 

 

To order, simply go online: 

 

www.entbook.com.au/830y06 

 

Every sale contributes to our fundraiser, so purchase yours today! 

https://d4iqe7beda780.cloudfront.net/resources/site/wr/files/earn_and_learn_2017_sticker_sheet.pdf
https://d4iqe7beda780.cloudfront.net/resources/site/wr/files/earn_and_learn_2017_sticker_sheet.pdf
http://www.entbook.com.au/830y06


 

 

  

  Extend After School Care at  
  St Thomasô Primary School 

 

KIDS CLUB ART COMPETITION 
WIN A $200 TOYS R US ONLINE GIFT CARD 
 

Entries are now open for Extendôs Kids Club Competition! Submit your entry online from Monday 17 July to Friday 4 August, 2017. 
 
To enter complete the sentence ñExtend is é..ò and submit your matching art entry online at extend.com.au. For further details and terms 
visit extend.com.au 
 
BUT THEREôS MORE! Help your After School Care service win a mystery incursion! Be sure to come along to After School Care to enter. 
See you there! 
 

Recap 
 

We have had a very good start to term 3. Starting with discussions about our favourite things we did during the holidays, making a birthday 
chart, making yummy kitchen treats including banana cupcakes, berry muffins and mini pizzas. We have had lots of exciting activities 
including making coloured sand, attempted car bots, and a treasure hunt. We started a puppet theatre and we had a special visit from 
Charmayne, the Program Manager.  
 

Martha Alvarado, Extend Team Leader 
 

 

Our Extend Superstar is: Kate Shirley for taking part in activities enthusiastically and including other children in her activities. 
 

Whatôs on next week? 
 

Monday 7 August:     Food Shop 
Tuesday 8 August:     Dream Boards ï what do you want to be? 
Wednesday 9 August: Flag Making 
Thursday 10 August:   Skyscraper Construction Competition 
Friday 11 August:    Sand Sculpture Content 

 

PARENT PORTAL: extend.com.au 
 

All children PK to Year 6 welcome!  

BOOK WEEK COSTUME PARADE! 16 AUGUST (Please note the change of date. )  

 
Every year a different theme for Book Week is announced by the Children's Book Council of Australia and the 2017 theme is 'Escape to Everywhere'.  

 
To celebrate Book Week, this year's annual fancy-dress parade will be at 9am on Wednesday 16  August.  Students (and teachers!) can 
come to school dressed as a book character. 
 
Other book week activities will include a Book Matching competition for students. And next week the Year 6 library committee wil l be 
selling tickets for the Book Week library raffle (50c a ticket or $1 for three). Money raised through the raffle will go towa rds the work of the 
Indigenous Literacy Foundation. 
 
The raffle and Book Matching winners will be announced during the Book Week parade!  
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!ǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ .ƻƻƪ ²ŜŜƪ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ Ƴƛƴƛ ōƻƻƪ ŦŀƛǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΦ  

 

aƻǊƴƛƴƎΥ тΦпрŀƳ ǳƴǝƭ уΦпрŀƳ  
!ƊŜǊƴƻƻƴΥ нǇƳ ǳƴǝƭ оΦплǇƳ 

 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ōǊƻǿǎŜ ŀƴŘ ōǳȅΦ 
/ƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ǊŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ ŬŎǝƻƴΣ ƴƻƴ ŬŎǝƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ 
ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ ōƻƻƪǎΦ   

 

нл҈ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǎŀƭŜǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƛǊ ǿƛƭƭ Ǝƻ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ōƻƻƪǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΦ  
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Enrol your children now in VacSwim swimming lessons during the October and December/January school holidays. 
  
With swimming pools and beaches a part of the Western Australian lifestyle, ensuring your children can swim competently and safely is a 
must for all families.  
 
Your children can join in the fun of learning to swim in lessons conducted at pools and open water venues across the State. VacSwim is for 
all children - from beginners through to advanced survival, rescue and resuscitation. 
 
Your children can learn to swim for just:  
$7.00 per child for a five day short program  
$13.00 per child for all other programs. 
 
It's even cheaper if you have three or more children: 
$18.00 a family for a five day short program  
$35.00 a family for all other programs. 
 
To find out more about VacSwim and to enrol online please visit education.wa.edu.au/swimming 
 

 

NETBALL 

@ St Thomasô 

 

Are you in Year 2, 3 or 4 and would like to know more about 

playing Netball? 

Come to our final training on 09 August here straight after-

school to have a look and maybe take a turn. 

Everyone welcome. 

There will be a surprise for attending! 

http://education.wa.edu.au/swimming

